
From the Secretary of State for Health n DepartrnentL/ 

of Health 

Malcolm Chisholm IVISP 
Minister for Health and Community Care 
St Andrew's Road 
Edinburgh EH1 3DG 

Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2.N5 

T* 020 7210 3000 

At our meeting on 10 July 2003, I said that I hoped to be able to write to you shortly 

to confirm my understanding of the legal position on your proposal to provide 

financial compensation for victims of Hepatitis C in Scotland. 

I can now confirm that your proposed scheme is accepted as within devolved 

competence. 

At this stage I would prefer us to restrict discussions between, our two Departments 

and once we have a scheme worked out we can invite Wales and Northern Ireland to 

join in, I have asked my officials to liaise with yours to work out the detail. 
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